
Greetings SAS/AC Alumni!

Upcoming Reunions

Class of 1971- 50th Reunion POSTPONED Spring 2022
Contact: John Simeone at j.simeone52@gmail.com with any questions

Class of 1972- 50th Reunion
Calling all 1972 Cougars!
The Class of 1972 is eager to get planning their 50th Reunion! We are in
need of volunteers to work on this effort. Are you willing to serve on a
small committee to help plan Reunion? Please be in touch with Sister
Barbara McHugh at sbarbara@achs.net or via phone at 781-648-5384

Class of 1981- 40th Reunion
Date: Saturday, November 27, 2021
Location: Menotomy Grill & Tavern, 25 Massachusetts Ave, Arlington,
MA 02474
Time: 7:00pm-12:00am
Details: Cost is $55/person (includes food, gratuity and tax). Food will be
served throughout the evening – we’ll share the menu as we near the
event. There’s a cash bar. The owner will dedicate the right half of the
restaurant/bar with high-top tables to our group. And, there’s ample
parking.
Please send your check to Jeanne at 88 Highland St., Amesbury, MA
01913 or through Venmo @ Jeanne-Hallisey. We’re looking forward to
seeing everyone! Let us know if you have questions. Thanks!
Contact: Jeanne Hallisey at jeannehallisey@gmail.com

Class of 1986- 35th Reunion POSTPONED
Date: Spring 2022
Contact: John Donato at jdonato@minuteman.org or Donna Lee at
gdangel2@aol.com

Class of 1995- 25th Reunion
Date: Saturday, November 20, 2021
Location: Menotomy Grill & Tavern, 25 Massachusetts Ave, Arlington,
MA 02474  
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Time: 6:00pm
Contact: Renee Caggiano at renee@happyevenafter.com with any
questions

Class of 1996- 25th Reunion
Date: Friday, November 26, 2021
Location: Menotomy Grill & Tavern, 25 Massachusetts Ave, Arlington,
MA 02474  
Time: 7:00pm
Details: Partners and spouses are invited! $50 per person - private area,
servers and appetizers. Cash bar available. Tickets can be purchased in
advance through Tatiana via Venmo (@tatiana22).

Girls' Basketball and Football Alums...
We Need You!

Girls' Alumni Basketball Game

Hey, girls' hoop alums! Think you still have game? Missing the game?
Maybe just missing your former teammates? Then join us on December
18th at 6:00pm and dust off the sneakers for the 2021 Alumni Game!

Reminisce on some good times, play a little hoop, and have some fun!
All players will receive an alumni t-shirt with a number on it, but if you
want your size and your number, you must RSVP by November 21, or
you might get stuck with a shirt too small or too large!

We will be getting appetizers and drinks at a local pub or restaurant
afterwards, location still to be determined. 

There is no cost to play in the game! Cash bar and food for purchase will
be available after the game. Questions? Contact Head Girls' Basketball
Coach Jake Feraco at jferaco87@gmail.com.

Calling All Football Alums!

Click below to learn about a unique fundraising opportunity for our
football program!

Football
Fundraising

Alumni Spotlight: Serge Clivio '13

Serge Clivio '13 rocked a beautiful
and powerful show last month at
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Feinstein’s/54 in New York City.
He teamed up with some of his
closest friends and incredible
talents to wow the crowd with
performances ranging from Pop,
Soul, Country, Gospel and more.

He also recently release his new
EP with five songs that he wrote.

Serge is a proud ACDC alum, but
WE are even prouder to call him
one of our own!!! Join us in
celebrating Serge!

Click on the link below to listen!
https://linktr.ee/sergeclivio

Save the Date!
We are celebrating Founders Day
and 133 years since our earliest
founding of Saint Agnes School
during the week of November
15. We hope to reach a gift goal of
133 to honor our beginnings, but
also the future of our School. We
invite you to consider making a gift
in any amount to honor your own

experience as a student at SAS/AC. We invite you, in this season of
gratitude, to honor a teacher or another adult who had a positive impact on
your experience. All gifts on Founders Day are put to immediate use and
support this year’s students and school community. Your support ensures that
we can continue to provide the quality education and experience you value
most in our School.

Help us jumpstart our gift campaign by making a gift today!

Make a Gift

Thank you for all you do for SAS/AC and our school community. We are most
grateful!

We Remember
Our students, faculty and staff celebrated mass together on the First Friday of
November. November is All Souls Month - when we remember those who have
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gone home to God. Sr. Barbara read all of the names of those close to our
community and shared this beautiful prayer. We ask you to remember them in
your prayers.

Call for Class Notes!
Submit your class note for the fall/winter edition of Fidelitas!

This is a great chance to let your fellow alumni know what is happening in your
life. Whether you’ve just hit a major life milestone, recently traveled somewhere

new, or began a new business venture, we want to hear about it!

Click on the button below to submit a class note today!

Submit a Class Note

Visit Our
Website

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHCWMC5tQ-TcUIfrLJyKKp4AFjpB2vZYw1-eg6bXNORIL52Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.achssas.org/


Become a Class
Agent

Update Contact Information
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